Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Cootamundra Public School
Works notification | 15 October 2024

Dear staff, parents and carers,

We are writing to provide you an update on the mould remediation work in Building B2 at
Cootamundra Public School.

As we notified you on 28 August 2024, the building requires extensive remediation of its floor
and sub-floor areas.

During the Spring School Holidays, the department progressed through its procurement
process to appoint a contractor to complete the work.

This is anticipated to be completed in the coming weeks.

All work involving hazardous materials will take place outside of school hours with additional
safety measures and air monitoring in place while work is being done.

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and local community is our highest priority.
We will keep the community updated.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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